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Strategic Solutions • Focused Action • Reduced Violence

PSP Successes
•	 Developed a five-year strategic plan 

•	 Re-instituted the use of a risk assessment tool for parolees and 
probationers to assess an individual’s level of risk more accurately 
and efficiently 

•	 Increased firearm and ballistic evidence processing
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PSP Site Partners
•	 Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms 

and Explosives (ATF)

•	 City of Compton

•	 Compton Unified School District Police 
Department

•	 Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI)

•	 Los Angeles County Probation 
Department

•	 Los Angeles County Sheriff’s 
Department—Compton Station

•	 Los Angeles District  
Attorney’s Office

•	 United States  
Attorney’s Office— 
Central District of California

•	 U.S. Drug Enforcement  
Administration (DEA)

•	 U.S. Marshals Service (USMS)

Read more about Compton’s experience and public safety strategies in PSP.

https://www.nationalpublicsafetypartnership.org/clearinghouse/Content/ResourceDocuments/PSP_ComptonCaseStudy_FINAL.pdf

